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								6th June 2019
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Dear Parent/Carer,


Nursery Closure 

As you are aware our refurbishment of the nursery will be taking place during the summer period. In order to clear and move all necessary items the nursery will be closed on Friday 28th June 2019.

This means that’s all children will stop nursery on Thursday 27th June.
Our 52 week children will resume their normal service at Castlemilk Family Learning Centre on Monday 1st July.

This is exciting times for our staff, parents and children with a new and improved environment for our children to grow, learn and develop.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused during this time, if you would like to discuss this further please don’t hesitate to contact myself.


Yours faithfully


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Karen Henderson
Head of Establishment
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